
 

Tuesday 18th March, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ref: Brockwell Park Trip and Sponsored Walk 
 
On Wednesday 2nd April, Reception will be going to Brockwell Park to support their topic: Roots and 
Shoots. During our visit, the children will explore signs of Spring. They will observe seasonal changes and 
plant life during Spring. This will be a fantastic opportunity for children to observe nature, take part in 
hands-on learning and enjoy outdoor activities. 
 
We will leave school at 11am and return to school by 3pm. We will use the No2 bus to travel from 
Stansfield Road to Brockwell Park. Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and has 
appropriate clothing for the time of year. This may include a light raincoat and wellington boots. 
 
As part of our trip, we will also take part in a sponsored walk, where children will aim to walk 5000 steps 
around the park. This event is to help raise funds for an insect experience day to support our next topic 
where children will be able to interact with a variety of fascinating insects. We would love for each child 
to collect sponsorship from family and friends to support this exciting learning opportunity. Your child is 
bringing home a sponsor form, which friends and family can fill out.  Alternatively, you can sponsor the 
children online by visiting: tinyurl.com/receptionwalk25  
 
If you would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please indicate this via The BJS 
Federation Parent App (Weduc).  We will let you know whether you are able to come along on this 
occasion. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch as we will have lunch in the park on arrival. Packed lunches 
brought from home should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles. Please also 
remember that Stockwell Primary School is nut free so please refrain from giving your child nut-based 
products. If you require a packed lunch provided by the school, please inform the school by Tuesday 
25th March using the BJS Federation Parent App (Weduc).  The school will not provide a lunch unless it 
has been ordered and children who do not have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip. 
 
Please use the BJS Federation Parent App (Weduc) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Holmes and Miss Bhullar 
Reception Teachers 
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